
From: Cray, Steven A Maj Gen USAF NG VTANG (US) [steven.a.cray.mil@mail.mil] 
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2016 5:17 PM 
To: Sherman Patrick (Leahy); John (Leahy) Dowd; Charles Martin (Leahy); megan. mcnamara; 
David Weinstein (Sanders); Shannon Furnari; Kathryn Van Haste (Becker) (Budget); Springer, 
Darren; Allen, Susan; Tracy, John (Leahy) 
Subject: Fw: City of SB 
 
 
All, 
I sent this to my team earlier this afternoon. As you know the Guard will remain professional 
and a community leader. Please let me know if you have questions. I expect the media will 
cover this next week.  
Best 
 
Steve  
 
Maj Gen Steve Cray  
Sent from my BlackBerry 

From: Cray, Steven A Maj Gen USAF NG VTANG (US) <steven.a.cray.mil@mail.mil> 

Sent: Friday, June 3, 2016 16:11 

To: Clark, Joel A Brig Gen USAF NG (US); Guinee, Patrick M Col USAF (US); Lizzari, Richard A Col USAF 
NG VTANG (US); Harder, Henry U Jr Col USAF NG VTANG (US); Smith, David A Col USAF 158 FW (US); 

Irish, Katherine E Maj USAF 158 FW (US); Marchessault, Brian J CMSgt USAF 158 FW (US) 
Cc: Heston, Michael T BG USARMY (US); Lovejoy, Mark S BG USARMY NG VTARNG (US); Quick, Joseph 

T III CSM USARMY NG VTARNG (US); Pinacho, Gonzalo MAJ USARMY NG VTARNG (US); Gookin, 
Christopher J MAJ USARMY NG VTARNG (US); Allen, Dyana K Capt USAF (US); Caputo, Christopher Paul 

(Pooter) Lt Col USAF 158 FW (US); Caputo, Laura Polz Lt Col USAF NG VTANG (US); Letourneau, Robert 

T CMSgt USAF 158 FW (US); Tumilowicz, Christopher A Lt Col USAF 158 OG (US); Morris, Theresa M 
Capt USAF 158 FW (US) 

Subject: City of SB 

 
Leaders 
I was notified earlier today by SB City Council chairwoman, Helen Riehle that they will file a 
motion to join the city of winooski lawsuit against the AF and F35. This resolution will be 
discussed on Monday. We will not participate publicly and if any residents do go please be 
careful as this issue will fall under the litigation rules. Although I am concerned and somewhat 
taken back by the action, the VTANG will remain a strong community partner to include our 
ongoing community engagement plan. This political activity will play out as is has in Winooski 
but the Wing must remain focused on our current mission and look ahead to our new mission. I 
appreciate your professionalism as we collectively as green Mountain Boys take the high road 
and move forward. That's what we have always done and will continue to do.  
Thanks in advance and for your leadership.  
 
V/r.  
 



Maj Gen Steve Cray  
Sent from my BlackBerry 


